
 

 

Press Release 1 

The 2023 Fastnet Rally, the traditional season finale for national rallying in 
Ireland, will take place on October 29th. This will be the 37th running of 
the event since it began in 1982 and it will keep it’s tradition of falling on 
the October bank holiday weekend. 
 
Skibbereen and District Car Club are pleased to announce that the 
Westlodge Hotel will once again be title sponsors for the rally. This very 
successful Bantry based Hotel has been the title sponsor of the event for 
10 years now and the partnership has proved to be a very successful one 
for both sides. The rally headquarters for the 2023 rally will again be 
based in the Westlodge Hotel on the Cork Road out of Bantry. 
 
James Kingston returns to the role as Clerk of the Course and the event 
will contain Eight fantastic special stages over the day with centralised 
servicing. 
The Fastnet Rally will once again be the host for the eight and final round 
Triton Showers National Rally Championship. The sixth and final round of 
the Top Part West Coast Rally Championship and the 9th and final round 
for the IPS Packaging Southern 4 Rally Championship. 

 

Ends. 

 

 


